
I am a proud Head Start Alumni Parent!
Both of my children attended Head
Start programs. My youngest, who is
now in the 7th grade, attended our 18th
St. campus. I am so grateful to Head
Start for the work they did with my
children, giving them a foundation for
the academic success they have
achieved thus far in life. When my
children were in Head Start, I knew
they were receiving loving support and
care. I was able to work and complete
my graduate degree while my oldest
was in school.  I also attended parent
meetings and received parent
education as well. Head Start allowed
me to become a better parent and
provider for my children. I will forever
love Head Start - the gold standard for
early care and education! 
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